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Verner Sixth Grade Students Get a Boot Camp Workout! 

A visit from the United States Army led to fitness and fun at Verner Elementary School last week! Teacher, Mrs. 

Spohn, invited a few members of the United States Army to visit and workout with the 6th graders during their 

Physical Education class. Army representatives led students through a Health and Wellness Army Boot Camp! The 

sixth graders participated in everything from jumping jacks to a dodgeball tournament. The program was so 

successful that Army representatives agreed to return in the near future to lead 5th graders through the same 

workout. Verner staff and students wish to thank the US Army volunteers for their time and mentorship! 

 

 
 

For additional information please contact: 
Dr. Margaret DiNinno, Superintendent 

412.828.1800 
whatsnewatriverview@rsd.k12.pa.us 
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